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A Community 
Conversation 
 
 
 

Can We House Glastonbury’s 
Future? 
                                                                                                    
The future of housing in Glastonbury and across the state must necessarily reflect 
changing demographics. These include a growing senior population with an 
interest in downsizing, millennials looking for more affordable housing options, 
and a more diverse workforce in need of housing across a continuum of 
affordability. This session will explore how housing could be shaped in 
Glastonbury to respond to all of these needs and ensure that Glastonbury is a 
vibrant place to live and work for years to come.   
 

March 30, 2016 from 7-9 pm 
Riverfront Community Center 
300 Welles Street, Glastonbury 
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The event is free and open to the public 
 

For further information: 860-918-0209 or 202-538-1161 
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